Dear Parents/Guardians,

State law (Section 53A-11-201) now requires school districts to provide examinations for abnormal spinal curvature (scoliosis, kyphosis, and lordosis) each year for students in the seventh and eight grades, including all children with disabilities in the same age groups.  Abnormal spinal curvature occurs in one in ten people.  It tends to run in families and affects more girls than boys.  
In order to comply with this new law, we will make spinal curvature screening available for all seventh and eighth grade students in their Physical Education class. We have also provided the same screening criteria that we use in class on our PE Website (www.whmspe.weebly.com) under the tab Health Issues ~ Scoliosis Screening.
The procedure is simple.  PE teachers will do a preliminary 30 second spinal examination by having students bend forward at the waist to check the alignment of the spine. Students will be screened separately in the locker room. Boys will be asked to undress to the waist or wear a tight T-shirt.  Girls will be asked to wear a tight T-shirt/camisole, halter top, bra, or bathing suit.  If further examination is needed, the district nurse will do an additional screening on a later date.  
This service has been successful in early detection, diagnosis and treatment of spinal curvature is best dealt with when a young person’s body is still developing and can respond to one or a combination of treatments.

Please complete and return the bottom portion of this permission slip to the physical education teachers if you DO choose to have the test done at this time.

Thank you,

Physical Education Department

West Hills Middle School

 412-2300
I DO  want my student ____________________________________

                                                    Student’s name/ period/teacher
to participate in the spinal curvature screening at this time.

                                    _____________________    Parent Signature
